


The contract was signed by the Chief Executive of ACC on 11 September 2014, with an end 
date of 30 June 2019. A copy of this is being provided to you in response to your 30 April 
2018 request.  
 
Fairway’s sale to its employees in July 2017 did not alter the duration of the contract for 
services.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the information provided, ACC will be happy to 
work with you to resolve these. Please address any concerns by emailing GES@acc.co.nz or 
in writing to Government Engagement and Support, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.  
 
If you’re unhappy with ACC’s response, you may make a complaint to the Office of the 
Ombudsman. You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or 
write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Government Engagement and Support 
ACC 
  
 

 
 




